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26th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This Friday (September 30th), we will be holding a short Harvest Festival in assembly. We will be talking 

about food poverty and making a collection for the Basics Bank in Southampton. We are all very aware of 

the impact on every one of the current cost of living crisis. 

We would be very grateful for donations of food to add to our collection. If you would like to contribute, 

please send in your donations at any time this week. 

For your information the following information is from Southampton Basics Bank. 

URGENTLY NEEDED LOW STOCK 

Coffee (Small Jars) 
Custard 
Soup  
Squash & Drinks 
Sugar  
Tinned Meat and Fish 
Tinned Tomatoes 
Tinned Peas Tinned Sweetcorn 
Tinned Spaghetti  
Tinned Rice Pudding 
Toiletries (Deodorant Shampoo Soap Shower Gel) 
Toothpaste 
Toilet Rolls 
Baby Food 
Noodles  
Jams & Spreads 
Tinned Fruit 
Tinned Kidney Beans & Pulses 
Pet Food (Cats and Dogs) 
Vegetarian, Vegan 

Cook-In Sauces (Jars & Packets) 
Gluten Free 
Hot Chocolate 
Tinned Macaroni Cheese 
Tinned Potatoes 
Toiletries (Toothbrushes Sanitary Products) 
Treats (Chocolate, Crisps, etc.) 
UHT Milk 

Many Thanks 

Cesia and Neil and the team at Cedar 


